Kennebec Performing Arts Co.

P O Box 481

Augusta, ME 04330

www. kennebecperformingartscompany.org

August 19, 2024

Welcome Back Musicians!

Welcome to our 2024-2025 season! I am looking forward to another exciting season of making
music with all of the big changes KPAC has endured in the past few years. With the
ever-evolving cold/flu season approaching, please stay home if you are not feeling well and let
Ralph or your conductor know you won't attend a rehearsal. Our passion is to protect all of our
members and keep everyone safe while making music.

We are very excited to announce John Neal as our new conductor for the Wind Ensemble and
Chorus. We are also happy to have John Reeves back as our Jazz Band interim conductor. If
you are interested in applying for the Jazz Band Conductors position, please reach out to any
board member for more information.

We always seek help from everyone to gather advertisements and sponsors for our program
and website. The support from local businesses and the community help keep our organization
running. All of your helping hands throughout our rehearsals, meetings, and performances, are
greatly appreciated and necessary for KPAC to thrive. I thank you all for your dedication and
passion for our music in the community.

Rehearsal Start Dates & Times:

Chorus - Monday, August 26, 2024 @ Hope Baptist Church — 6:30pm
Jazz Band - Tuesday, September 3, 2024 @ Cony High School — 5:45pm
Wind Ensemble - Tuesday, September 3, 2024 @ Cony High School — 7:00pm

Concert Schedule

Winter Concert — Wind Ensemble, Jazz Band, and Chorus
Friday December 6, 2024 —Winthrop High School at 7:00pm
Saturday December 7, 2024 — Cony High School at 7:00pm

Pops Concert — Wind Ensemble, Jazz Band, and Chorus
Friday May 2, 2025 — Winthrop High School at 7:00pm
Saturday May 3, 2025 — Cony High School at 7:00pm

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact John Neal (207-402-0883),
John Reeves (207-213-0861), Ralph Turner (207-357-1352), or myself (207-239-0060). I look
forward to seeing all of you!

Sincerely,
Jason Giacomazzo, President



